Important Shadow Mountain Announcement

In response to the current guidelines concerning Corona Virus, we have decided to postpone the Shadow Mountain registration which was scheduled to go live this coming Monday morning. This will allow time for the situation to become more clear prior to the registration taking place. This is only a precaution in order to avoid cumbersome refunding procedures and other possible complications in the event the camp needs to be cancelled. We are hopeful that this does not happen. We will send out a follow up notice when the new registration date is set. Thank you for your understanding.